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VPD Detectives Investigating Early Morning Shooting 
 
Just before 6 a.m., VPD officers were called to Kaweah Health for a report of a shooting victim 
who had arrived at the hospital. Officers learned the man was shot at a party in the area of 
Garden Street and Beech Avenue.  
 
The victim was transported by a family member to the hospital. He is being treated and is in 
stable condition. 
 
The Violent Crimes Unit is currently on scene investigating. 
 
This is an active investigation. Anyone with information is urged to contact the Visalia Police 
Department at 559-734-8116. Those wishing to remain anonymous can contact the 
Anonymous Tip Line at (559) 713-4738. 
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